
Parent survey Autumn 2022 

Many thanks to the parents / carers who completed the survey at the end of Autumn Term 1.   

We had 54 responses (25% of all parents / carers) and one response equates to 1.85%. Please find below 

the results of the survey and a summary of the strengths / areas for improvement. 





Summary of strengths Summary of areas for improvement 

• The children like attending our school 

• We help the children settle in well when they 

first start 

• Parents believe that their child / children are 

safe whilst in school 

• Most parents feel that the school deals well 

with incidents of bullying, harassment or  

discrimination 

• Parents feel well informed about their child’s 

progress 

• Children are encouraged to be healthy and 

take regular exercise 

 

• Offering a wider range of interesting learning 

experiences including educational trips and 

visits 

• Seeking the views of our parents / carers 

• Sharing important information in a timely and 

clear way. 

Suggestions to further develop your child’s 

learning. 

Suggestions to develop the school /  

environment / building / outdoors 

• Maths / English after school clubs 

• More educational trips / visits 

• More sports on offer such as netball, football, 

swimming 

• More information on how MAT pupils are 

challenged 

• More opportunities for playing musical  

instruments 

• Opportunities to experience job role  

opportunities to enhance understanding of 

the world of work. 

• More team sports 

• More communication between teachers and 

parents 

 

• Make further use of the outdoor  

environment 

• Develop the school field - forest school / trim 

trails 

• More family engagement 

• Termly newsletter 

• Better parking facilities / car park to ensure 

the safety of pupils  

Many thanks for your responses and suggestions which have been used to inform staff discussions.  

We appreciate your feedback and  hope that we can work together to further develop our curriculum 

and school environment for the benefit of all our pupils. 

Diolch 

Mrs J Edwards 

 


